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 LNG export proposal - Pieridae Energy

I am commneting today in opposition to this proposal and to request a time extension
 for public comment, as the announcement and time period for comments has not
 been known to myself and countless others until today.  

I am opposed to this proposal on several grounds and am a absolutely confident that
 it is not in the public interest. 

The export of natural gas will have a negative effect on prices here in the US, causing
 hem to rise. Transport of natural gas through pipelines has many negative effects on
 the environment, nearby properties, health and the global climate.  

I request an extension to he public comment period for this request and/or denial of
 permit for this proposal.

Thank you,  

Amanda Krchak
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